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I feel the definitions within the proposed bill need to be made much more specific to prevent 
it"s over use impacting ordinary law abiding firearm owners participating in their 
sport,business,activities. 
Especially when coupled with the removal of a person's fundamental rights under common law. 
I believe this proposed bill, as it stands, will only succeed in clogging up an already overwhelmed 
legal system with genuine law abiding firearm owners 


